
Minutes 
Baylor Round Table 

3 p.m. 
Thursday, February 10, 2005 

Baylor Sciences Building, Room E231 
 

Theme:  Reuniting Families, Forensic Anthropology in Action 
By Dr. Lori Baker, Baylor Professor of Sociology and Anthropology 

 
Tour of building by Dr. James Karban 

 
The meeting was opened with a prayer by Round Table President, Dr. Martha Lou Scott.  
Dr. Scott called for approval of the minutes for November and December meetings and 
the treasurer’s report.  All were approved. 
 
Anna-Kay Hollon-Harris, Chair of the Nominating Committee, presented the officers for 
next year.  The committee members are Karen Fredenburg, Sonja Hogg, Kathy Kelley 
and Nell Smith.  The slate of officers presented for 2005-2006 were 

President – Amber Thompson 
Vice President (President Elect) – Linda Klatt 
Recording Secretary – Tricia Tolbert 
Corresponding Secretary – Melanie Smith 
Treasurer – Lois Ferguson 
Parliamentarian – Joyce Packard 
Publicity Coordinator – Paulette Edwards 
Historians – Carol Schuetz (2nd year of term) 
   Marilyn Eichelberger (1st of two-year term) 
Immediate Past President – Martha Lou Scott 

The slate was accepted as presented. 
 
Ruth Belew read a tribute to Eunice Stephens who passed away in October.  A copy of 
the tribute will be sent to Mrs. Stephens’ family members, and another will be placed in 
the Texas Collection.  Members were reminded that Mrs. Stephens can be remembered in 
a meaningful way by making a contribution to the Round Table Scholarship fund. 
 
Dr. Tricia Tolbert, program coordinator, introduced Dr. Baker, who presented a very 
interesting lecture.  Dr. Tolbert thanked her committee members for all their work in 
planning today’s event.  Committee members who contributed to the meeting are Jamie 
Brooks, Dana Lee Haines, Dana Hardcastle, Katherine Jeffrey, Kay Mueller, Janice 
Stewart, and Suzi Wiseman. 
 
After Dr. Baker’s speech, the following announcements were made: 
 
Wanda LeMaster, co-chair of the Interest Groups, sent a reminder that the group will be 
traveling to Fort Worth to see the Islamic art exhibit at the Kimball Museum and the new 



Modern Art Museum.  Wanda can be contacted about travel with the interest group to 
Fort Worth (772-9829).   
 
Marilyn Eichelberger sent word for members to look for the email announcement of the 
first tour of homes under Round Table sponsorship.  The tour will take place Saturday, 
April 9, between 10 a.m. and noon.  The tour will include the homes of Sadie Jo Black, 
Anna-Kay Hollon-Harris, Nancy Maness, and Betty Schroeder’s Cotton Palace Bed and 
Breakfast.  All money raised will go toward the scholarship. 
 
Cindy Dougherty reminded members that our next meeting will be the Anniversary 
Luncheon, to be held March 23, from 11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m. in Hughes-Dillard Alumni 
Center.  Next year’s officers will be installed at that time. 
 
Judy Schmeltekopf closed the meeting with thanks to Dr. Karban for the tour, Dr. Baker 
for an enlightening presentation, and to the committee for a delightful afternoon. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
 
______________________________ 
Martha Lou Scott, President 
 
 
______________________________ 
Maxine Hart, Recording Secretary 


